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Dear Wills Eye Hospital Employee, 

Each year, all employees will be required to review and acknowledge that they have received, 
read, and understand the contents of all Hospital policies and procedures. This practice will 
ensure alignment and compliance with Hospital best practices. 

It is the employee's responsibility to read and comply with all policies and any revisions made to 
them. If an employee does not understand any policy, procedure or rule, they should consult 
with their immediate supervisor or representatives in the Department of Human Resources for 
further clarification. 

The following policies have been included: 

1. Attendance Policy
2. Employee Acknowledgements

3. Institutional Code of Conduct

4. Non-discrimination and Harassment Policy

5. Workplace Violence and Prevention Policy

6. Workers' Compensation: Rights and Duties

7. Employee Information & Emergency Contact Information Form

8. Electronic Mail and Internet Acceptable Use Policy

Upon review, each employee must return a signed copy of each policy, acknowledging their 
receipt and understanding of the materials covered in the included materials. 

Your support with this matter is greatly appreciated. 

Best regards, 

e,,�J-� 
Cynthia C. Farano, PI-IR, SHRM-CP 
Chief Human Resources and Compliance Officer 
Voice: 215-440-3166 
Fax: 215-928-7239 
cfarano@willseye.org 




























































